

Board of Directors

PRESIDENT
Wendy Sparks
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC

PRESIDENT ELECT **Kathy Martin** Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

SECRETARY
Kelli Hiltbrand
Sutton Pump & Supply,
Inc.

TREASURER
Sue Weaver
Osborn Heirs Company

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT **Barbara Pappas** Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.

PARLIAMENTARIAN Evelyn Green GBC Minerals

CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR **Michelle Burgard** Devon Energy

NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR **Shelly Hildebrant** Hanley CPA PLLC

SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR Angie Corvers Retired

WEST REGION DIRECTOR **Heather Woods** Whiptail Midstream Heather Woods
2024 West Region Director
1703 Calder Street
Farmington, NM 87401
(505) 716-2787
Heather.Woods@WhiptailMidstream.com

June 2024

Dear West Region Members:

We have a couple of important deadlines coming quickly. Firstly, the Nominating Committee is accepting nominations for 2025 ADDC President Elect, Treasurer, and Secretary. Nominations are due June 10, and the form is available on the website under "Committees" by selecting "Nominating". The forms are at the bottom of the list and should be emailed along with a color photo to Evelyn Green (evelyn@gbcminerals.com).

Secondly, the Public Relations Committee is nominations for ADDC's Distinguished Service Award and Special Achievement Award. The Distinguished Service Award is for recognition of outstanding service to the petroleum, energy, and allied industries and/or ADDC. The Special Achievement Award is for recognition of a club, club member or a committee within ADDC. Nominations for these awards are due July 1, and forms may be found on the ADDC website under "Committees" by selecting "Public Relations". For additional information, please contact committee chair Helen Trujillo at <a href="http://doi.org/10.2016/nd.10.

To reiterate from last month's letter regarding Convention, the link to the hotel for reservations is available under the Convention tab, then selecting "Upcoming Conventions" at the bottom of the popup list. Also available is the Sponsorship Form which you can navigate to by hovering over the Convention tab, then "2024 Convention" which will popup "Sponsorship Form" to the right (see below). Lastly, anyone can donate to the Convention using the "Donate" button on the website's home page.

Lastly, with pleasant summer months here, be sure to keep your eyes open for THAT special photo opportunity to snap the A.I.M.E.E. award winning image! Your bulletin editor and readers will thank you when you share it with them too!

Many Thanks, Heather Woods